RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN
Friday, January 20, 2017
 Wrestling-Jack Welch Duals@ Moorestown Friday 4p & Saturday 8am
Boys Freshman Basketball vs Holy Cross 10:30am

Boys JV Basketball vs Holy Cross 12pm

Boys Varsity Basketball vs Holy Cross 1:30pm  

Faculty/Students
The Health Office will be open for emergencies only from 7:38am until 8:30am due to Health Screenings.

Good Counsel Drive:  Interact is collecting paper and cleaning supplies to be donated to the Good Counsel Home.  The drive will continue until 1/20.  If you are able to make a donation please drop it off in room 225 or see Ms. Downey.
Dodgeball Tournament:  The Class of 2019 is sponsoring a dodgeball tournament on March 1st.  The cost is $120 for every 8 person team.  One team member should see Ms. Downey for the registration packet.  Money and registration is due by 2/10.

Students
Soccer – Girls:  TODAY (Friday) Meet in the HS Media Center for end of season banquet at 2:00pm.
Juniors:  Any juniors interested in New Jersey State Police Trooper Youth Week please contact Officer Cicali.

Mr. RHS:  Any senior boy interested in running for Mr. RHS please stop by and see Mrs. Hunter in room 222 by the end of the day Friday

Student Council: Fundraisers are due on Friday to Mrs. Hunter

Track Meeting:  Any boy or girl interested in doing track this year, there will be a meeting on January 24th at 2pm in Room 6. Any questions see Coach Ballantyne or Coach Postell.
FEA Shadowing: There will be a very brief but mandatory meeting for those participating in FEA shadowing on Friday 1-27 at 2pm in room 118.

Interact:  A meeting to discuss February activities will be held at 2pm on Thursday 1-26. Any questions, see Ms. Downey.

Cabaret Night Performers: All Cabaret Night performers must run through their acts for Miss Leone on either Monday January 23rd or Monday January 30th.  You must come to at least one run through in order to perform in the show.  This upcoming Monday 1/23 run throughs will take place at 2:00 in the band room. Any questions see Miss Leone.
Guidance
Course selection sheets are due on Friday, January 27th. All courses selected for next year must be approved by your current teacher, have a parent signature, and provide alternate choices for elective courses. Completed course selection sheets should be turned into your first period teacher by January 27.

Seniors who are interested in scholarships please go to the homepage of the RHS Guidance Website.  You are able to apply on-line.  Please see Ms. D. if you need further information.

Any student that took the January ASVAB test, who is interested in attending the interpretation of test results, should come to the guidance office to sign up. 

Walnut Hill College will be here on Tuesday, 1/24, during A & B lunch.
